
 
 
 
 

RYANAIR LAUNCHES BIGGEST TURIN SUMMER SCHEDULE 
 4 NEW ROUTES (35 TOTAL) & OVER 310 WEEKLY FLIGHTS 

 

Ryanair, Italy’s favourite airline, has today (03 Feb) announced its new Turin Summer ’23 schedule – operating 4 new 

routes (35 total) to Alicante, Stockholm, Porto and Vilnius, as well as increased frequencies on 5 popular existing routes 

such as Brussels, Cagliari, Valencia, Pescara and Seville. 

Ryanair’s Turin Summer ‘23 schedule will deliver:  

 2 based aircraft   

 $200m investment in Turin 

 35 routes incl. 4 new – Alicante, Stockholm, Porto & Vilnius (+220% vs pre Covid) 

 Over 310 weekly flights   

 Increased frequencies on 5 routes such as Brussels, Cagliari, Pescara, Seville, Valencia  

 Over 1,800 total jobs (incl. 60 direct jobs) 

In Summer ’23, Ryanair will operate 310+ weekly flights to/from Turin, giving Turin customers/visitors unbeatable 

choice at the lowest fares when booking their much-deserved Summer ‘23 holidays. This growth is underpinned by 

Ryanair’s $200m investment in Turin Airport, with 2 based aircraft and over 1,800 jobs being supported. 

In Turin, Ryanair’s CEO Eddie Wilson said: 

“Ryanair is delighted to bring even more choice to Turin citizens/visitors for Summer '23 with the launch of our new 

biggest Turin Summer ’23 schedule, operating over 310 weekly flights across 35 routes, incl. 4 new routes to Alicante, 

Arlanda, Porto and Vilnius. 

Marking the first anniversary of our Turin base, Ryanair remains committed to the growth of the region, supporting 

tourism, new jobs and a boost to the local economy, with over 13m passengers carried to/from Turin since operations. 

We are therefore very pleased to have renewed for the second year our partnership with the Turin Chamber of 

Commerce and Turin Tourism for the promotion of the territory in foreign markets.  

To celebrate our new Turin Summer schedule, we are launching a special seat sale with fares from just €29.99 for travel 

between Apr and Oct ’23 only on Ryanair.com.” 

Andrea Andorno, CEO of Torino Airport said: 

“We are happy that the investment made by Ryanair in our airport has led to an increase in the offer for next summer, 

this is also thanks to the addition of routes that will continue from the winter season, such as Stockholm and Vilnius, 

and which have opened new markets which were unserved such as Sweden and Lithuania; to these are added the 

novelties of Porto, in Portugal, and Alicante, in Spain, two completely new destinations for our network. All the 

international flights activated so far have fueled new tourist flows for Turin and Piedmont, generating a positive impact 

and shared value for the whole territory and we are sure that the additional connections will contribute to further 

increasing their attractiveness". 

To celebrate Ryanair's new connections, Turin airport is launching a special promotion dedicated to parking: by 

purchasing a stopover in February and March 2023 online by 5 February, passengers will be able to take advantage of 

a 30% discount on all official car parks purchased on the Turin Airport e-commerce channel. 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

Photo caption. Cabin crew Ryanair together with (from left to right): Mauro Bolla, Country Manager Ryanair for Italy, 

Eddie Wilson, CEO Ryanair, Andrea Andorno, CEO Torino Airport, Ray Kelliher, Director of Route Development 

Ryanair and Elisabetta Oliveri, President Torino Airport 
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